
 

The GRIC VITA Program will Re-open 
June 1, 2020. 

Appointments are highly recommended  
Please call (520) 562-9551 to schedule an 

appointment 
Internal Audit wants to ensure the safety 
and welfare of the Community Members 

and the VITA volunteers 
Social distancing and other precautions will 
be followed according to CDC guidelines.  
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